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March 30, 2023 

This year, 2023, marks the 156th Anniversary of Roaring Brook Park. The Orleans 

County Fair Association’s Board of Directors are asking for your support.  
 

The support that you give not only helps us to plan and provide an annual County Fair, 

but it also helps to bring other events to Roaring Brook Park such as a Memorial Day 

and Fourth of July celebration. Your sponsorship will help us to promote more events 

like this for the community. 

 

Just a few activities we were able to have due to the community’s support are, Memorial 

Day Events, Fourth of July Events, 4-H agricultural shows, Orleans County Fair, 

gymkhana horse shows, horse pulling.   

 

This year we are happy to announce will be hosting all these events along with brining 

back the Orleans County Conservation District Annual plant sale.  This year they are 

expanding their program and are hosting a workshop after the sale is over. 
 

This year, the same as last year, we are beginning our sponsorships so that the 

advertising is for an entire year, not just during our main Fair season.  Enclosed is our 

sponsorship form. We greatly appreciate any support and could not continue without our 

community partners. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

The Orleans County Fair Assoc. 

Shelia Martin, Director/Treasurer 

ocftreas@gmail.com 

802-525-3555/802-673-9454 

 
Enclosure 
 
Tax Id # 036010725 - Orleans County Fair Association is a 501 (c) 5 organization which may make your contribution tax deductible as 

allowed by federal tax laws. Orleans County Fair Association did not provide any goods or services to you, the donor in consideration for 

this gift. 

about:blank
about:blank

